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Mail in voting MUST BE MAINTAINED.  

This method of biting allows voters to really make an informed decision about their 

vote on the matters at hand.  Removing mail in ballots would discriminate against 

anyone unable to attend voter booths in person, ESPECIALLY the elderly and low 

income. 

 

If the Republicans really want to return control back to the states, then why is this 

issue even being considered for revocation? The state of Oregon has a long standing 

and successful system for mail in ballots that the rest of the country should follow.  


